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Adam Zack

From: Lisa Anderl
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 6:40 PM
To: Adam Zack
Cc: Jessi Bon; Jeff Thomas; Ali Spietz
Subject: Comp plan amendment proposal

Hi Adam.  As I mentioned in our 2/15 study session on the Comprehensive Plan 2024, I would like to propose 
that we create a new zoning designation for "Parks."  As noted, this will require comprehensive plan and code 
updates. Looking forward to discussion in March.   
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